
Otolaryngology - Head and Neck Surgery 

Application Deadline: 

Friday  
June 13, 2025 

Rotation Dates: 

May 26 – June 20 

June 23 – July 18 

July 21 – Aug. 15

Aug. 25 – Sept. 19 

Sept. 22 – Oct. 17

Oct. 20 – Nov. 14 

For additional information 
contact 

Lisa Yee-Isbell 
916-734-5005

lyeeisbell@ucdavis.edu 

Hilary A. Brodie, M.D., Ph.D. Endowment 
in Otolaryngology Visiting Elective  

Clerkship for Health Equity  
The Department of Otolaryngology-Head and Neck Surgery is pleased 
to announce the Hilary A. Brodie, M.D., Ph.D. 
Endowment in Otolaryngology Visiting Elective Clerkship for Health 
Equity. Medical student are invited to apply to the endowment if they 
are pursuing a career in Otolaryngology and are dedicated to serve 
and care for all people with a commitment to reduce health 
disparities and to promote equity in all communities. 

Medical students chosen for the endowment will receive up to 
$2,500 for reimbursement to help cover travel, housing, and/or 
application expenses upon successful completion of a 4-week sub-I 
Otolaryngology Visiting Elective Clerkship.  

This award cannot be combined with other travel awards or medicine 
scholarships. 

Medical students must meet the following requirements to be eligible: 

• Be in good academic standing at a LCME accredited medical 
school

• Have an expected graduation date in the Spring 2026
• Intentions to pursue a career in Otolaryngology
• Must submit a formal visiting clerkship application to UC Davis, 

Dept. of Otolaryngology-Head and Neck Surgery in the AAMC 
Visiting Student Learning Opportunities (VSLO) program meeting 
all institutional requirements

Medical students interested in applying for the endowment need to provide 
the following: 

1. Current curriculum vitae
2. Photo
3. Personal statement with no more than 800 words citing your

reasons for applying to the clerkship and demonstrate a
strong commitment to improve the health of all communities
especially in rural regions or historically medically
underserved communities

4. Letter of recommendation from a faculty member

Please forward your materials or any questions to the program coordinator, 
Lisa Yee-Isbell, at lyeeisbell@ucdavis.edu. 

mailto:lyeeisbell@ucdavis.edu



